

And continuing in the words of a song from “The Sound of Music”, “we hate to see you go…”.  

Announcing the resignation of Ian McCoy as your Texas District Anchor President.  Ian’s family suddenly was relocated to the far away state of IDAHO (yes, you read right) and, regrettably, 

has been forced to leave his post.   In his words, “I will cherish the memories I have…I wish them (for those who take over from me) the best of times and the happiest of memories”.  This was very sad news for Anchor during the early part of the summer.


   
To Your New Anchor Club President, Adriana Hernandez, Anchor Club of Mineola.  As stated in your By-laws, if and when there is a vacancy in the Office of the President, the Vice President automatically moves up to the Office of President.  The Anchor Committee then met and unanimously appointed Elena Miller, Anchor Club of Sabine, into the Office of Vice-President.   

Now meet and welcome Elena!

                             Elena Miller – Anchor Vice President
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My name is Elena Miller; I am the youngest daughter of Bob and Marsha Miller
                        
I have a sister, Avery Miller, who is 19 years old.  I will soon begin my junior
year at Sabine High School where I am active in choir, National Honor Society and                 Anchor Club. I have the benefit of living in a small community so helping those in need is just like helping family;  in Sabine we take care of and look after each other.  I was in Girl Scouts for nine years, and in that organization, I learned leadership skills, the importance of volunteering, and that helping others can make a difference. As a young girl, the thought of talking to someone terrified me... even asking someone "Would you like to buy a box of Girl Scout cookies?" gave me such fear! (Even though the answer was always yes because who can say no to a smiley girl in her Daisy Girl Scout uniform?) 

Being that my older sister was in Anchor Club, it peaked my interest to learn more about it, and that's one of the reasons I joined. Being a part of Anchor Club has taught me that helping others not only makes those you help feel inspired but also gives you inspiration to help more people every day, and being able to change someone's day or even life takes nothing but a kind gesture or something as simple as a smile. I am honored to be serving as Texas District Vice President. Anchor Club is an organization I care so deeply about, and I am glad to be spreading awareness of the beautiful work we do. A few years ago I wouldn't have thought I would be writing this or going to the International Pilot Convention or much less being given the opportunity to help people in ways I never knew possible. The opportunities through Anchor Club and Girl Scouts have given me the stepping stones to becoming the more confident, outgoing woman I am today.

